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Two Fontana Unified Students Invited to National 
Hispanic Recognition Program 

 
FONTANA, CA – Two Jurupa Hills High School juniors have been invited to participate in the 2018-19 
National Hispanic Recognition Program (NHRP) for their performance on the PSAT, placing them among 
the top 2.5 percent of Hispanic and Latino students in their 12-state region. 
 
If selected, Angel Guerrero and Kaitlyn Dodgen would be among 5,000 Hispanic/Latino students to be 
named NHRP Scholars, chosen from a pool of 250,000 high school juniors.  
 
“At first, I was surprised to receive the invitation, because I didn’t know 



 

OUR MISSION


	Two Fontana Unified Students Invited to National Hispanic Recognition Program

